
Heritage PTA 
Family Week 

February 6th – February 10th                                                                                                                                                                      
 

Get ready for family fun and memories!!!  Here are the activities planned for the 
upcoming Family Week at Heritage Elementary: 

 
 

Monday, February 6th- 
Family Fun Night- Take home an activity sheet and start building family 
memories to last a lifetime!  
  
 
Tuesday, February 7th-   
Parents Picnic – Bring your Mom & Dad, Aunt & Uncle or Grandma & Grandpa 
and enjoy a fun picnic on the lawn (or in the lunchroom if the weather is bad). 

1st Grade   11:15-11:45                            4th Grade   12:15-12:45 
2nd Grade   11:30-12:00                           5th Grade   12:30-1:00 

3rd Grade   12:00-12:30             OEK   11:45-12:10 
Please be on time so you can eat with your child. 

 
The school cafeteria will be serving Max Pizza, Dinner Salad, Frozen Juice Cup 
with choice of milk.  If you would like to eat school lunch that day, please let 
your student’s teacher know (so that we have a count) no later than Friday, 
February 3rd.  Lunch is $3.50 for anybody Not a student of Heritage Elementary 
(younger siblings & adults).  You will need to pay for school lunch the day of the 
Parents Picnic.  You can only pay with CASH and please have EXACT CHANGE in 
order to help with the flow of the lunch line. If you would like to bring your own 
lunch, feel free to do so.   
 
 
Wednesday, February 8th-   
Grandparents Show n’ Tell- Give your Grandparents the opportunity to share one 
of their amazing talents with your class!  Grandparents should come during the 
last hour of school, from 2:30 – 3:30.  
 
Thursday, February 9th – 
Watch for Family love notes to come home with your student. 
 
Friday, February 10th-  
Dads & Doughnuts – Let your Dad, Grandpa or someone special know they are 
your favorite valentine.  Bring them to the school between 8:00 – 9:00 for 
breakfast.  
 
 

Come make new memories with your family at the 
Heritage Elementary Family Week! 


